

MONTHLY MEETING

Wednesday, September 9, 2015

John Wayne Airport Noise Abatement The Curse of the Orange County Airport

SUN proudly presents ORANGE COUNTY SUPERVISOR MICHELLE STEEL. The Supervisor will discuss and answer questions on John Wayne Airport and the So Cal Metroplex, the Federal program that will impose new take off patterns at all So Cal Airports, including John Wayne! Newport Beach residents who want to know how proposed changes to airport take off patterns would affect your neighborhood should attend.

The Supervisor will also be available to answer questions on any County issue, such as how the County deals with Coyotes and the Newport Harbor.

You don't want to miss this program! Come with your questions.

Wednesday, September 9, 2015

5:30-6 PM – Reception \blacksquare 6-7 PM – Program and Q&A

Civic Center Community Room

100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660

Please bring your neighbors and friends—guests are always welcome!

No charge to attend. Reservations are not necessary.

For information or to join, call 949.224.2266 or visit www.speakupnewport.com

Speak Up Newport (SUN) is a non-profit, non-partisan citizens group organized to promote the common good and general welfare of the Newport Beach community. Founded in 1979, it meets monthly, presenting a public forum to hear topics of interest to the local community. It produces the annual Mayor's Dinner each February, featuring the Mayor's annual State of the City address.

2015 Board of Directors

Richard Luehrs, *President* -- Robyn Grant, *Vice President* -- Caroline Logan, *Secretary* -- Marie Marston, *Treasurer*Debra Allen, Janis Dinwiddie, Paula Godfrey, Kathy Harrison, Evelyn Hart, Rush Hill, Carol McDermott

Edward Selich, Joe Stapleton, Kay Walker, Rhonda Watkins

Honorary Directors

Jan Debay, Dave Goff, Marilee Jackson, Mary Petropoulos, Dayna Pettit, Val Skoro, Don Willet, Darryl R. Wold